
April 17, 2020 

Policy on Alcohol at Board Sponsored Community Events 

A motion was made and approved prohibiting “Anchorage board sponsorship of events primarily 
focused on the consumption of alcoholic beverages (e.g. , wine-tasting parties)." This means 
that the association won't pay for alcohol at community events or promote alcohol 
consumption in advertising of any event the board is sponsoring.   

 

 


